
          

 

 

 

Robotics Incursion 7th – 18th February 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Coding is a part of our Digital Technologies curriculum. To ensure we are covering this part of the curriculum we are starting the 

year off with an incursion using robotics. This is an incursion the students all love and gain a lot of knowledge from. 

  

Robotics Education will be at our school from 7th – 18th February 2020. They will be working with all students from P-6 to 

introduce them to robotics and coding. 

 

All students K - 6 will be attending a 90-minute session. Preschool students will attend a 60-minute session 
 

Date:   7th – 18th February 2020 

Time: 
90-minute session per K- 6 class. 60-minute session per Preschool class. 

Cost: $14.00 per student 
 

NOTES AND MONEY NEED TO BE RETURNED BY: Thursday 18th February 2020. 
 

Please note this is an annual incursion and all students will be attending, we would request payment from all students in order 

to keep this as a viable start to the year. 

• I have discussed with my child the need for sensible behaviour on this incursion. 

• I authorise the teachers to take whatever action they deem necessary to ensure the safety, well-being and successful conduct 
of the students as a group, or individually whilst on the incursion 

• I authorise the school to make arrangements for the welfare of my child (including medical or surgical treatment) in an 

emergency and I agree to meet the costs associated with any emergency arrangements made by the school. I agree to provide 

to the school any medical information relevant to this incursion.  Ambulance transport is provided at no cost for the students 

in the ACT when it is needed while the student is involved in a school activity.   

• I agree that my child will be under the authority of the school for the duration of the incursion. 

• I have read the attached information regarding this incursion and understand what it contains. 

• I understand that individual records of contributions are confidential.  

• I understand it will be not possible to refund any money if my child withdraws/or is withdrawn from an incursion. 

I understand that this is part of the curriculum learning and that all students will be attending. Payment would be 

appreciated by Thursday 18th February 2020. 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian: ___________________________________________ Date:    
 
Contact phone numbers: _______________________________________________ 
 
Name of Student/s and classes: ______________________________________________ 
 
 

PAYMENT IS    CASH   CHEQUE  EFTPOS at Front Office 
 
INTERNET TRANSFER        QuickWeb Code:  8006-000-00 
     
BSB: 032 777   A/C NUMBER:  001199  (Reference: Student’s surname and initial)  
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